
It was suggested that the site continue to be maintained and updated by our Web 

Master and members would try and identify a successor to Keith in the next 5 years. 

8. BYE LAWS.   The need for local bye laws for our branch was explained.   Dick 

Hamilton kindly volunteered to write draft bye laws to be produced for the next 

meeting. 

9. ACCOMMODATION REQUIREMENTS AT CAYTHORPE.   The subject of 

accommodation requirements at Caythorpe was discussed.   It was agreed that the 

accommodation used in the past was no longer considered suitable.   It was 

suggested that the Travel Lodge at Sleaford be used in future.   John Aspinall would 

approach the Lodge to enquire whether there could be a special arrangement for 

members attending the Caythorpe Weekend. 

10.   AB FORCES & PARACHUTE REGIMENT MEMORIAL AT NMA.   It was 

suggested that our branch should be represented at the unveiling of the memorial 

which would be attended by HRH Prince Charles.   Both the Branch Standard and 

The Old Comrades Standard to be on parade.   Further details to be published when 

confirmed. 

11. WELFARE SUPPORT.   It was suggested that welfare support information be 

publicised on the web site.   Keith Weller requested to investigate. 

12.   TRAINING.   The present Secretary was requested to investigate dates of the 

next suitable Branch Secretary Course for the new Secretary – Colin Bradbury. 

13.   NEXT MEETING.   To be notified. 
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